CITY OF ENNIS, TEXAS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON REALIGNING COMMISSION WARDS

According to the 2020 Census data, the City's commission wards are not of sufficiently equal population and must be redrawn in order to comply with the "one-person, one-vote" principle established by the U.S. Constitution.

The Ennis City Commission is considering new boundaries for its commission wards and wants to hear from you. Tell us what you think about the preliminary commission ward redistricting plans at the public hearing described below:

PUBLIC HEARING ON REDISTRICTING PROPOSALS

ENNIS CITY COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING 6:30 PM AUGUST 1, 2023 107 N. SHERMAN

The preliminary plans for the commission wards will be available at the hearing and are available for public inspection during normal business hours at City Hall, Monday through Friday, from now until the date of the public hearing. Preliminary plans and other information concerning making comments about the City's redistricting process are available on the City's website at https://www.ennistx.gov/Redistricting2023. You may also call City Secretary Angie Wade at 972-875-1234 ext. 2236 if you have any questions.